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Sherri Marineau

From: Wendy Engler <wendy.engler@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, October 28, 2019 4:43 PM
To: Sherri Marineau
Subject: For PC meeting:  Residential Use in Nye Beach Overlay C-2
Attachments: 2019_10_28 15-55-24.pdf

Hello Sherri, 
 
Please enter this into the record for this evening’s PC Meeting. 
 
Thank you, 
Wendy Engler 
 
 
Good Afternoon Newport Planning Commissioners, 
 
I urge you to support the current request for residential on the ground floor in the Nye Beach C-2 zone.   This complies with the 
original intent of the Nye Beach Overlay to preserve and enhance a mixed-use neighborhood, as outlined below: 
 

 
 
Sent from my iPad 




